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The Conference on innovations in the digitization of cadastral services was held in Prizren - Republic of



Kosovo from November 20 to 21, 2024. It was divided into four parts, and in the first part, welcoming
speeches were held and the reasons for organizing such a conference were presented. In the first session,
innovations in the digitization of cadastral services were presented, while the second session was dedicated
to Geoportals and open data. On the second day, the last session "Interoperability of data from different
services" was held.

On behalf of the FGA the conference was attended by Mr. Valentino Vlašić, inspector for basic geodetic
works and Ph.D. Slobodanka Ključanin, expert consultant for cartography, who presented FGA services,
as well as how to access and use FGA data.
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